
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/21/2016 12:57:42 PM
Subject: House of Representatives Freshmen Lunch Invitation

Attachments: 2016 House of Representatives Freshmen Invitation.pdf

Good afternoon,

I hope you are well. You should have received a formal invitation in the mail from Governor Nikki Haley and First 
Gentleman Michael Haley regarding a lunch at the Governor's Mansion on Wednesday, December 14, 2016 from 
12:30-2:30 PM welcoming you to the General Assembly. We hope you are able to attend. Please RSVP to me by 
December 2nd including any dietary restrictions.

Congratulations and we are greatly looking forward to working with you during the upcoming session. I hope to hear 
from you soon!

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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